Minutes from SHAC Meeting on 12/13/13

Meeting was started at 10:02am. Present were Kelli Hesse, Roger Chase, Marva Hogue, Clint Neill, Carma Spuhler, Melanie Burris, and Angela Floyd.

Kelli gave a brief overview of what the SHAC committee is responsible for. Explained our required number of meeting each year, and how we were responsible for making health related recommendations to the school board.

Next, Kelli gave a presentation on pertussis. She reviewed the attached pages with the council. She explained that she wants to provide the teachers with some information about pertussis. The group discussed this and decided to provide the teachers with the Pertussis Fact Sheet, as well as a sign they could post in their room about covering your cough. Carma stated that she thought we could help remind the kids to cover their cough if we posted a kid friendly sign. Kelli agrees to find a more appropriate sign for this. She will get this information passed out to the teachers via their mailboxes.

Meeting adjourned.